
ASX Release 

 RBR GROUP LIMITED    
ASX: RBR    ABN 38 115 857 988 
945 Wellington Street, West Perth, WA 6005 
PO Box 534, West Perth, WA 6872 
T: +61 8 9322 7600   

Delivering skilled labour to site, every day 
 

 www.rbrgroup.com.au   
 

 
  

 
27 February 2024 
 
 

Appointment of General Manager - Operations 

 
Mine and industrial camp accommodation and labour services specialist, RBR Group Limited (ASX: 
RBR or the Company), is pleased to announce the appointment of Greg Raaff as General Manager 
– Operations, of the Company. 
 
Mr Raaff will be based in Perth and his appointment, effective immediately, is an important step for 
the Company as it expands its capacity to meet increased demand from the oil and gas industry in 
Mozambique, and potentially neighbouring Tanzania and Zimbabwe. While his primary focus will be 
on the restart of operations in Mozambique, Mr Raaff will also be responsible for establishing 
Australian based revenue streams for the Company.  
 
Mr Raaff brings more than 30 years’ experience in Business Management, Project Management, 
Engineering and Construction in Southern Africa and the Middle East and has held a range of senior 
roles, including 17 years as Chief Executive Officer (CEO) of Subtech Group (Subtech). 
 
During his time as CEO of Subtech, Mr Raaff grew revenues in the business from AUD equivalent of 
$0.3m to $50m and was instrumental in the negotiation of the sale of the business to James Fisher 
and Sons plc whereafter he took up a Board position in the UK listed subsidiary. 
 
Whilst at James Fisher Subtech, Mr Raaff successfully led the bid and subsequent project execution 
for the Temporary Beach Landing facility for the Total LNG Project in Northern Mozambique. As part 
of this process Mr Raaff developed extensive relationships with other construction contractors in the 
area directly aligned with LNG development activities in Cabo del Gado. 
 
RBR Executive Chairman, Ian Macpherson, commented: 
 
“The restart of operations at the significant LNG projects in the north of Mozambique is gathering 
momentum and it’s imperative that RBR prepares itself to capitalise on this significant opportunity.  
 
“With his extensive experience working in Southern Africa, and more specifically on LNG projects in 
Mozambique, Greg is a perfect fit for the role. We look forward to working with Greg to unlock the 
considerable opportunities for RBR both in Africa and Australia.” 
 
Mr Raaff’s contract is subject to standard terms and conditions. 
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For the purpose of ASX Listing Rule 15.5, this announcement has been authorised for release by the 
Board. The information has been disclosed by RBR and is the responsibility of RBR. 


